
Welcome to 
Oak class 



Our week 
Day Teacher Teaching Assistants HLTA 

Monday Mrs Ronchetti Mrs Bowbrick 

Tuesday Mrs Ronchetti Mrs Elvery Mrs Jouinides 

Wednesday Mrs Ronchetti Mrs Elvery and Mrs 
Stickings 

Mrs Jouinides 

Thursday Mrs Morrow Mrs Elvery and Mrs 
Stickings 

Mrs Jouinides 

Friday Mrs Morrow Mrs Elvery and Mrs 
Stickings 

Mornings – English, Maths and phonics

Afternoons – Foundation subjects 

PE days – Tuesdays and Thursdays 

Autumn 1 – Forest school on Mondays 



Curriculum 

English – Year 1 and 2 taught together following the same 

texts. Work is differentiated through tasks and 

expectations. 

Maths – White Rose 

Year 1 and 2 follow their own scheme so can often be being 

taught separate topics in the same lesson. 



Curriculum 

We are working hard to create a smooth transition from Acorn 

class with the Year 1s and to give the Year 2s more of a freeflow

learning environment. 

The children will have a ‘must do’ activity but also have time to 

choose from a range of independent activities. The aim being to 

increase the children’s confidence, independence and productivity. 



Homework
In Oak class, every week your child should:
• Read for 10 minutes (at least 3 times a week)
• Practice their spellings
• Complete their number skills activity

Regular reading at home not only improves 
your child’s reading ability it also: 
• Improves concentration
• Improves vocabulary and language skills 
• Develops your child’s imagination! 



Homework

Spellings:
Your child will be taught a new spelling rule 
every Monday. The spellings will be on Google 
Classroom for them to practice over the week. 
They will also have opportunities to practice 
this spelling rule at school. On the following 
Monday, they will then be tested on their 
spellings before being taught the new spelling 
rule. Please upload a photo or write a comment 
on Google Classroom for the class teachers to 
mark.



Homework

Number Skills:
Each week we will be focussing on a different 
number skills activity. There will be an activity 
for them to complete on Google classroom. This 
may be to practise on Sumdog, timestable
rockstars, or another game or activity for them 
to practice this skill. Please upload a photo or 
comment on the activity on Google Classroom for 
the class teachers to mark.



Google Classroom 

Log in details – sticker in your child’s home reading record. 

Year 1 parents – need to accept invite to class

Year 2 parents – Check weekly 

Homework (Set on a Monday). 

Give child opportunities to complete.



End of year assessments 

Phonics screening check 
Due to the pandemic, Year 2 children did not 
take the phonics screening check last academic
year. They will take it in December. 

All being well, Year 1 children should take the phonics 
screening check in June as normal.  

Any Year 2 children who do not pass in December will also 
take it in June. 



End of year assessments 

Key Stage 1 SATs 
It is expected that Year 2 children will 
undertake their Key Stage 1 tests in May 

as normal. 

This consists of: 

2 x reading papers

2 x maths papers (Arithmetic and Reasoning) 

2 x SPAG papers (Spelling and Questions) 




